
 

 

 

 

Press Release 

Launching of ZSE Markets Surveillance System  

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange (“ZSE”), wishes to notify all of its stakeholders 

that we will be launching the Securities Trading and Technologies (“STT”) 
surveillance system beginning of March 2023 in response to the requirements 
of Statutory Instrument 103A of 2022.  

In preparation for the launch, the Exchange will be conducting a one (1) day 
seminar on the 24th of February 2023 in Harare at SABRE Business World 

(further details for registration will be provided). The training will cover the 
following areas;  

 Definition of Market Manipulation  

 An overview of Securities Trading Technologies surveillance system 

 Compliance to Statutory Instrument 103A of 2022 and requirements 

 ZSE Market Surveillance requirements  

 

Representatives from the following institutions should attend; 

 Stock Brokers and Compliance Officers 

 Asset Managers 

 Custodians 

 Securities Exchange and Commission of Zimbabwe (“SECZ”) 

 Ministry of Finance 

 Reserve Bank of Zimbabwe (“RBZ”) 

 Transfer Secretaries` 

 Depositories 

 

For more details contact surveillance@zse.co.zw or 
08677009115/0242886830 
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Justin Bgoni 

Chief Executive Officer  
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